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April 9, 2008

Mr. Kenner and Todd County School Board Members,

     The administration of Todd Central High School would like to ask for your approval for the “Senior Trip” that has been carefully planned by parents and teachers.   Students did vote from a list of choices and the trip to Atlanta was their overall selection.  There will be only one over night stay involved in this trip.  The chaperones have been carefully selected and know of their responsibilities in keeping our students supervised and safe.  

     As an administration, we have the same concerns as you do when sending students on trips especially when staying over night.  However, we would never approve this trip if much thought had not gone into the organization and planning. The number one reason we feel that this trip would be a success for our students is due to the parents involved.  They are very supportive of the school and trustworthy and know what this administration expects in working with students.

     We would very much appreciate your approval concerning this “Senior Trip” for the Class of 2008.

With much respect and appreciation for you,

The Administration at TCCHS,

Joe Nell Waters

Ed Oyler 

Carlton Evans

TCCHS MISSION STATEMENT

The mission of TCCHS is to provide a challenging environment promoting positive attitudes for present and future success.
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